
IMPORTANT DATES 

 December 7 ~ PD Day (No School) 

 December 8 ~ Report Cards Sent Home 

 December 21 - January 1 ~ Christmas Break 

 January 4 ~ Back to School 

DECEMBER HAT & JEAN DAYS 

Donations this month will support 

December 4, 11, 18 

We are collecting new unwrapped children's 

toys and any items for adults. Monetary or non-

perishable food donations are also greatly 

appreciated.  
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"NUMB BUM NO MORE!! 

Killarney Parent Advisory Council is THRILLED to announce that the Killarney 

School gymnasium chairs have been replaced with super comfy ones!  

Thank you so much to all who supported our various fundraisers and to those 

who gave monetary donations!  Also thank you to the Killarney Foundation for 

topping up our funds so we could purchase them! 

We look forward to when we can all gather together once more and try them 

out!  

Take Care & Stay Safe! 

Killarney Parent Advisory Council 

Home Ec, COVID Style! 

Since schools were shifted to Orange on the 

province’s COVID Response System, several of our 

classes have changed rooms so we have more space 

to be physically distant.  Mrs. Johnston-McGill’s 

grade 7 & 8 home ec classes are working in the North 

Gym.  This gives them lots of space to spread out and 

cut out their projects! 



Abby (L) and Dawson give the all clear for Chaylee to cross the street safely. Students are reminded to walk 

between the crosswalk lines and the guards as jaywalking is prohibited.  

                             Photo/Chloe 

Joericks displays the signal for pedestrians      

(L-R) Gloria, Blake and Samantha to wait 

behind him until all vehicles completely stop in 

both directions.                               Photo/Chloe 

For many, many years, Killarney School has participated in the Manitoba 

School Patrols Program regarding road safety and awareness in school 

zones. More than 8,000 student guards report for duty across Manitoba 

after receiving training materials and videos from the Winnipeg Police 

Service. CAA provides vests and flags free of charge to the patrollers. 

 

This year, the Grade 6 classes belonging to Ms. Naureen Grant and Mr. Bryan McAuley, have 

committed to helping our community stay safe as per their Patrol Member’s Pledge. Special 

thanks to these dedicated students and to all our other Raider students who have had their 

turn being a crosswalk guard. 

Kyra (L) and Gaby return to their posts after 

escorting students safely across the north 

area of the school’s bus parking lot 

           Photo/Chloe 

Killarney School’s Crosswalk Guards 



Artwork submitted by Mrs. Johnston-McGill’s art class. 



Monday Tuesday Wednesday Thursday Friday 

 1                           Day 1 
 

Grilled Cheese & 
Veggies 

$4.50 

2                            Day 2 
 

Pasta in Alfredo Sauce 
$5.50 

3                            Day 3 
 

Chicken Burger 
$5.50 

4                            Day 4 
 

Fish Sticks & Fries 
$5.50 

7                           Day 1 
 

PD Day 
No School 

8                           Day 2 
 

Hot Dog & Fries 
$5.50 

9                            Day 3 
 

Cheese Burger & Salad 
$5.50 

10                            Day 4 
 

Baked Spaghetti 
$5.50 

11                            Day 1 
 

Chicken Caesar Wrap 
$5.50 

14                            Day 2 
 
Chicken Fingers & Fries 

$5.50 

15                           Day 3 
 
Macaroni & Cheese with 

Ham 
$5.50 

16                            Day 4 
 

Taco Salad 
$5.50 

17                            Day 1 
 

Chicken Burger 
$5.50 

18                             Day 2 
 

Fish Sticks & Fries 
$5.50 
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